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Oregon has successfully voted by mail since 1998. The people of Oregon 

overwhelmingly voted for this method. It is safe, effective and efficient. And especially 

benefits residents in rural areas, senior citizens and others who may not have a way 

to get to a polling location. We have had no major evidence of fraud or issues, so I 

see absolutely no reason to change it. Especially without a vote of the people. 

 

The only change I would like to see is to revert it back to the requirement of arriving 

by election day (not postmarked).  


